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Fanbelt Fiyer
Next meeting is Dec 15th- Meeting start time 2:00 PM at Miner Fleming's house

Upcoming events, the Annual Cactus Corvair Christmas Party. Graciously hosted by
Miner Fleming and Cosme. Come join the fun, bring a dish, desert or even some garlic
bread. The main entree will be Lasagna and Mannicotte. We will have our Dec. meeting
at the party. Directions and details located inside the newsletter.

Other activities that have been suggested are Poker Run, Trip to Laughling and possible
group trip to visit a new Car Mueseum that is opening in Dewey Hummel AZ. Come join
us and help us plan these évents and bring your suggestions. It is going to be a great
year with your help.



Your Officer's for 2012 are:

President - John Seaman- phone number 480-242-1211- email Rampside63
@hotmail.com

Vice President - Miner Fleming

Treasurer - Diane Rencenberger - 480-775-8116
Secretary - Bob Rencenberger - 480-775-8116
Board Members:

John Priddy

Bruce Levitch

Larry Starr

Webmaster - Dave Wenzlick

Fanbelt Flyer Editor - Mary Seaman

Librarian - Minor Fleming

Hobbiest Counsel Representative- Andy Lange - Assistance Art Vermier

Web address is cactuscorvairclub.com Deadline for articles, ads, etc... is the 15th of
each month. Submit items and Exchange Newsletters to:

Mary Seaman

Fanbelt Flyer Editor
Cactus Corvair Club Inc.
P O Box 67266

Phoenix, AZ 85082-7266

Meeting place graciously supplied by Thorobred Chevrolet, 2121 Arizona Ave. in
Chandler. Meeting start time for Membership is 7:00 p.m.



Prez Sez

Well if you didn't join us at our inaulgral dinner at Black Bear you missed a good time
and very good gifts. We all had fun. I hope you join us for our annual Christmas Dinner,
or should I say late lunch. It will be held at Miner flemings home once again. For those
of you that were not members a few years ago we had it there previously and the view
is wonderful. This year it will be on December 15th at 2:00 p.m. That will give everyone
time to visit and eat some great food. We ask that you bring a covered dish to share
and a non perchable item for the food bank and a toy for the Apache Junction Police to
give out to local children. I want to thank you all in advance for your generousity. More
info is in this newsletter with a map. So please come enjoy each other and chow down
on some great food.

Well it's the end of the year so that means DUES ARE DUE so please, please pay your
dues and enjoy the up coming years activaties. We have a lot of things planed from a
trip to Navada, a poker run and even a few car shows. Take a look at the website or
watch your newsletters for updates as to whats going on. I would like each and
everyone of you to get involved even if you do not have a car running, you don't need a
running car to join the fun so come join us.

I was visited a day ago from Larry Star and he showed me a Shirt that he had done up
by a local shop here in town with our club insignea on it and it looks sharp so we will be
talking about that at our meeting at our Christmas party. I promise I won't talk to long.

I want to let you know who won this years free dinner on the club. Dave Wenzlick won
for attendance Dave wins a $25.00 gift card of his choice since he was unable to make
the dinner. Bruce Levitch, Tom Martin, Sterling Winnings, and John Priddy all will win a
$10.00 gift card to a place of there choice, for being in second place for most meetings.
Dave also Won $15.00 for bring his Corvair to 7 of the meetings and Bruce Levitch won
$10.00 gift card for second place for bringing his Corvair 6 times. So thats all it takes to
win some gift cards. Come to the meetings and Drive that Corvair.

Last but not least have a great Christmas and I hope to see you at the Christmas party.
And from my home to yours have a great Christmas and a Happy New Year. Remember
if it wasn't for all of you we would not have the best Corvair club in the World. Merry
Christmas and Happy new years.

John



Treasure's Report

Cactus Corvair Club
Treasurer's Report
November 2012

Beginning balance as of 11-01-12 $1,082.24

INCOME
Membership $25.00
50-50 Raffle 18.00
TOTAL $43.00

EXPENSES

Dave Wenzlick's expenses from car show $90.78
Newsletter(stamps & postage) 70.11

Installation of officers' dinners 88.23

TOTAL $249.12

Ending balance as of 11-30-12 $876.12

Welcome to our newest member Carlton Smith.
He has a long way to commute from Indiana.

Dec. Birthday- G. O. Christopher, Bob and Jean St. John

Dec. Anniversary- Jay and Delores Lindabury

New Membership- Welcome to our newest member Carlton Smith.He has a long way
to commute from Indiana.

Remember if you have not sent us your birthday and/or anniversary info, or your
information is missing or incorrect, please forward the information to Rampside63
@hotmail.com to be added to the list.



Secretary's Report

President John Seamen called the meeting to order at 7 PM. The treasurer's report and
last months meeting minutes were approved as published

OLD BUSINESS
The installation of officers dinner will be at the Black Bear Diner at 6 PM on Sat. Nov.10.

Each attendee should bring a gift (about $15) for their own gender. We will have a
Yankee Swap following dinner.

Miner Fleming has generously agreed to host the Club Christmas Party at his home
(address TBD) on Sat.Dec 15 starting at 2 PM. The club will provide the meat, and
attendees should bring vegies, salads, or deserts (coordinate with Miner). Attendees
should also bring a non-perishable food item and a clean toy for spreading the

Christmas Spirit.

The Prez said that our summer car show netted 300 Ibs of food and $90 cash for
charity! John also said that we need to have our revised bylaws reviewed by an attorney
to be sure that we haven't created problems for ourselves

Tom Martin talked about doing a poker run as a club activity.

NEW BUSINESS
The Prez said that he had been contacted by the head of the Fiesta Bowl to see how

many Corvairs the club could supply for The Fiesta Bowl Parade.

Several other regular car shows were mentioned where CCC might show their cars:
Pavilions in Scottsdale, Pavilions at Power & Southern Rds. at the Golden Corral in Mesa.
There were more, but I couldn't write fast enough.

One new members were votes into Club Membership, but I missed his name.

Respectfully Submitted;
Bob Rencenberger, Secretary



Just for Laugh's

1. The fattest knight at King Arthur's round table was Sir Cumference.
He acquired his size from too much pi.

2. I thought I saw an eye doctor on an Alaskan island, but it turned
out to be an optical Aleutian .

3. She was only a whiskey maker, but he loved her still.
4. A rubber band pistol was confiscated from algebra class, because
it was a weapon of math disruption.

5. No matter how much you push an envelope, it'll still be stationery.
6. A dog which gave birth to puppies near the road and was cited for littering.
7. A grenade thrown into a kitchen in France would result in Linoleum Blownapart.

8. Two silk worms had a race. They ended up in a tie.

9. A hole has been found in the nudist camp wall. The police are looking into it.

10. Time flies like an arrow. Fruit flies like a banana.

11. Atheism is a non-prophet organization.

12. Two hats were hanging on a hat rack in the hallway. One hat said to the other: 'You stay
here; T'll go on a head.'

13. T wondered why the baseball kept getting bigger. Then it hit me.

14. A sign on the lawn at a drug rehab center said: 'Keep off the Grass.'

15. The midget fortune-teller who escaped from prison was a small medium at large.

16. The soldier who survived mustard gas and pepper spray is now a seasoned veteran.
17. A backward poet writes inverse.

18. In a democracy it's your vote that counts. In feudalism it's your count that votes.

19. When cannibals ate a missionary, they got a real taste of religion.

20. If you jumped off the bridge in Paris, you'd be in Seine .

21. A vulture boards an airplane, carrying two dead raccoons. The stewardess looks at him and
says, 'I'm sorry, sir, only one carrion allowed per passenger.'

22. Two fish swim directly into a concrete wall. One turns to the other and says 'Dam!"

23. Two Eskimos sitting in a kayak were chilly, so they lit a fire in the craft. Unsurprisingly it
sank, proving once again that you can't have your kayak and heat it too.

24. Two hydrogen atoms meet. One says, 'T've lost my electron.’ The other says 'Are you sure?'
The first replies, 'Yes, I'm positive.'

25. Did you hear about the Buddhist who refused Novocain during a root canal? His goal:
transcend dental medication.

26. There was the person who sent ten puns to friends, with the hope that at least one of the
puns would make them laugh. No pun in ten did.



A For Sale:

4 - 1965 Monza Wheel covers, almost perfect. Asking $200.00 call Greg at 480-525-
0053 or 480-202-9632.

What car parts are you looking for??? Give John a call at 480-242-1211. Club discount.

Clark’'s Corvair Partse

Clark’s has been your supplier for quality repros for the past 37 years.

This 'yéar, we expect to reproduce even more parts for your Corvair.

See the Supplement for the following:
VARIOUS NEW FC ITEMS
1964 TRIM TURBO PARTS
STAINLESS GAS TANK SENDERS'
LATE MODEL STEERING COLUMN PARTS

650 Page 2007-2012 Catalog

USA - $6 CANADA - $9.95 Most Other Countries - $12.95

Clark’s Corvair Parts®
400 Mohawk Trail, Shelburne Falls, MA 01370

413-625-9776 FAX: 413-625-8498

www.corvair.com email: clarks@corvair.com




Membership Application
Cactus Corvair Club, Inc.
Chapter #850 Of Corsa

Date:
Name:
Spouse:
Address:
City/State/Zip:
Phone:

Email:

Birthday
Anniversary date if Married

Corvairs Owned:

Membership dues are $25.00

Please make check payable to Cactus Corvair Club
And mail this form to Cactus Corvair club-
Membership P.O. Box 67266, Phoenix, AZ. 85082

If you would like to receive this form electronically, please
Contact the president of the club by email: rampside63(@
Hotmail.com.

Application given out by:
Membership in the Cactus Corvair Club (CCC) is open
To anyone that has the interest in Corvairs. We are a

Charter member of Corvair Society of America (CORSA)

Our meeting are held on the first Wednesday of each month
At Thorobred Chevrolet 2121 N. Arizona Ave in Chandler,
AZ. At 7:00 p.m. you are welcome to come join us.



